CASE #PL.2020-98

Johnson, Nick M

From: Wotherspoon, Bobby

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 7:58 AM
To: '‘Magdy Rabeaa'’; Ahmed Hudle
Cc: Johnson, Nick M

Subject: RE: Summit report

Magdy and Nick,

The Fire Prevention Division has all the information for the school / building. They are in compliance and the
facility meets the requirements of the fire code.

Thank you,

Bobby Wotherspoon
Fire Inspector — Bloomington, MIN

From: Magdy Rabeaa [mailto:mrabeaa@successacademymn.org]

Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2020 1:24 PM

To: Wotherspoon, Bobby <bwotherspoon@BloomingtonMN.gov>; Ahmed Hudle <ahudle@successacademymn.org>
Cc: Johnson, Nick M <nmjohnson@BloomingtonMN.gov>

Subject: RE: Summit report

Hi Bobby,
Please, see attached.

Magdy Rabeaa

From: Wotherspoon, Bobby [mailto:bwotherspoon@BloomingtonMN.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2020 9:39 AM

To: 'Ahmed Hudle' <ahudle@successacademymn.org>; Magdy Rabeaa <mrabeaa@successacademymn.org>
Cc: Johnson, Nick M <nmjohnson@BloomingtonMN.gov>

Subject: RE: Summit report

Hello,
Thank you for the Sprinkler report and Ansul Piranha report. Still need the following:

e Fire Alarm Inspection Report for the entire building
e Extinguisher Inspection Report for the entire building

Email 1s fine
Thank you,

Bobby



